
Notice No.88 Date:03.03.2025

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that National Science Day will be celebrated

on 4th March 2025, organized by all Science Departments of our college.

On this occasion, a Poster Competition and a Speech Competition will be conducted as per the
following schedule:

All students of this college are requested to participate enthusiastically in the said programme.

AII faculty members are requested to encourage the students to attend the programme and forward
this notice among the students of respective departments.

All concerned will please note.
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For Principal, Mahishadal Girls' College
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